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Freedom of Information Law request for communications between a parent of a student and that studentôs
teacher or administrator, those communications would be precluded from disclosure in accordance with
the Freedom of Information Law.

The School District wants to ensure that all members of the public understand the School Districtôs
obligation to comply with the Public Officers Law, specifically with regard to Freedom of Information
Law requests for correspondence. We are thankful when community members engage the Board of
Education and District Administration via correspondence and/or public participation at meetings and
hope that this letter will better allow people to make informed decisions when communicating with the
district. Should you have any questions related to this, please feel free to email me at:
msecaur@smithtown.k12.ny.us

Sincerely,

Mark Secaur, Ed. D.
Superintendent
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